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10 May 2022 

Dear Jenny, 

Scrutiny of Commissioners 

Thank you for your letter of 7 April 2022. 

The Committee considered your letter at our most recent meeting on 27 April 2022, along with your 

accompanying report. Recommendation 1 of your report was noted by the Committee and it was 

agreed that further scrutiny would be undertaken into the work of Welsh Commissioners, in Autumn 

2022, as part of the Committee’s annual accounts scrutiny work.  

I will write to you later in the year with further information about the planned scrutiny sessions.  

Regards, 

 

Mark Isherwood MS 

Committee Chair 
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